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31 May 2000

By Fax and Registered mail

Mr. William A. Nitze
Assistant Administrator
US Environmental Protection Agency
401 M Street, S.W.
Mail Code 2660R
Washington, DC
USA  20460

Re: Submission on enforcement matters under Articles 14 and 15 of the
North American Agreement on Environmental Cooperation
Submitter(s): Methanex Corporation/

      Kimmo Rahkamo, General Manager, Neste MTBE Canada
Party: United States
Date: 18 October1999
Submissions No.: SEM-99-001/00-002

Dear Mr. Nitze:

We hereby acknowledge receipt of the Government of the United States’ response in the above-captioned
matter, received by fax at our offices on 30 May 2000.

Sincerely,

Commission for Environmental Cooperation - Secretariat

per: David L. Markell
             Director, Submissions on Enforcement Matters Unit

cc: Ms. Norine Smith, Environment Canada
Mr. José Luis Samaniego, SEMARNAP
Ms. Janine Ferretti, Executive Director
Mr. Michael Mcdonald, Methanex Corporation
Mr. Kimmo Rahkamo, Neste MTBE Canada


